
 

 

The City of Columbus, Ohio (the “City”) is represented by and will rely on PFM Financial 

Advisors LLC (“PFM”) concerning the issuance of municipal securities and municipal financial 

products (including escrow investments).  Each financial services firm seeking to claim or use the 

independent registered municipal advisor exemption to the SEC municipal advisor rule with 

respect to the City must make its own determination regarding the availability and applicability of 

the exemption under the current facts of the request or solicitation.  The City disclaims all 

responsibilities or liabilities with respect to compliance with the SEC municipal advisor rule by 

any third party other than with respect to the information provided herein.  Proposals may be 

addressed to the City at Ms. Megan N. Kilgore, Columbus City Auditor, 90 West Broad Street, 

Room 109, Columbus, Ohio, 43215.  Market participants may send copies of proposals directly to 

PFM.   

The City intends that market participants may rely on the forgoing for purposes of Rule 15Ba1-

1(d)(3)(vi) of the Securities and Exchange Commission until such time as the City places a notice 

on this webpage indicating otherwise. 


